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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

I am leaving a comment AGAINST the idea of the newly proposed build project by Powdr. I am a long time

resident, and I live here because this area is so well protected against big town ideals and agendas. This is the

wild of Montana! There are few places left to find the quiet that Holland Lake has to offer!!!! 

 

I am maybe even MORE concerned on the effect this will have on the surrounding trails. I frequent them often

and am very familiar with the terrain...and can't imagine how the influx of traffic on those trails is going to work.

What impact is this going to have on them, and the surrounding ecosystem? NOT GOOD.  I am very concerned

for the forest and lake life, the swans, the loons, and eagles, and bears among other wildlife as well. These are

things money can't buy. And you can't get it back once it's gone.

 

PLEASE protect our forest and wildlife. PLEASE fight this for all who see the beauty of Holland Lake as it is now,

and for generations to come. 

 

Thank you,

Katie Johnson

 

 


